Message from the Commandant
September 2007

Marines,

Cwr first year as a Detachment is drawing 1o a close. The next couple of
months are going to be very busy. We have Detachment Officer Elections, Toys for
Tots, Marine Corps Ball, Thanksgiving, and The Newly Elected Officers Installation
Cinner, neatly tucked n around the hofidays. Now is the fime to be more on fop of
our game than ever before, There has never been a time we needed the
mvalvement of the membership Bke the next couple of months.

To all of those who were involved in the 5 Marine Division Reunion, great
job! | was persenally unable to be involved, but have heard from many people that
it was a greal success. | won't go into brying to remember each and every person
who was involved, but | cannot lef this event pass without congratulating George
Cafttelona on the outstanding job he did. Truly done the Marine Corps way!

One last item, we seem to have lost a bit of steam in the new membership

departiment. Let’s get back an that wagon, as the more members in the
Detachment, the less of the load each of us has to try and shoulder. Doh Rah!

semper Fi! See you at the meeting!

Sempear Fi,

Jerry Danglor



